
 
 
 

Good day Readers, 
Not long now until our 
AGM – look forward to 
catching up with a lot of 
you then. 
The board of CCHS 
had our insurance 
broker meet with us last 

meeting so we could check that we had all 
our risks adequately covered.  It’s quite 
surprising the value of all the physical assets 
we have at CCHS, and then you add on the 
types of liability we have cover for.  CCHS 
certainly does its bit for stimulating the local 
economy with the amount of money we 
spend.  We are very pleased we can get so 
many of our goods and services right here in 
Clifton. 
Great to see so many of our staff being 
acknowledged for the skills and research that 
they are doing – especially at the leading 
edge of aged care advancements. 
I have been watching the ABC show on 4 
year olds interacting with a group in an aged 
care facility.  It seems to show benefits for 
both the youngsters and the older residents – 
lots of laughs and tears all round. 

Spring has brought out the colours across all 
the CCHS gardens.  A big thank you to our 
gardening team and all the residents and 
volunteers that I see out tending their 
patch.  You can’t beat a garden and a few 
chooks for brightening up your day! 
We have a number of grants in the system at 
the moment – surely one of them will come 
good.  When we get our bus (being positive 
here) we are keen for our residents and 
anyone in the local community to use it for 
excursions and trips down town for some 
shopping. 
If animals are any indication, it must rain 
soon as at home we have in our garden, 
where it is a bit green and lots of plants 
flowering, baby hares, tiny wrens and finches 
nesting and a pair of plovers with 3 chicks. 
Our latest grant is helping refurbish some of 
our residents areas across the site with the 
smell of fresh paint about and new floor 
coverings really brightening up the place. 
The board, management and staff along with 
all our volunteers at CCHS are very proud of 
the facilities, service and support offered to 
residents and customers.  If you would like to 
know more about what CCHS has to offer, 
please ask for a look around or catch anyone 
from the board for a yarn. 
Regards, Chris Bazley. 
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Complaints/Compliments and Feedback 

 With the passing of our former 

representative Anne I have been asked to 

take over the role. I  am always happy for a 

chat and you can catch up with me in the 

garden most afternoons or better still over a 

beer. Anne was a great mate, it was a 

shock that she is no longer with us and she 

will be missed. I have big boots to fill but 

will do my best. If you have any concerns or feedback 

please let me know.  Max 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freelargeimages.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/Christmas_angel-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://achristmaswallpaper.hol.es/christmas-angels-wallpaper/&h=768&w=1366&tbnid=wJ0VjlI5mkAcaM:&docid=3TmVzeLtme4y9M&hl=en&e
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Well, October is here! 

Perhaps like me you feel the 

year is streaming by, 

perhaps it is just the pace of 

change and all the 

challenges and opportunities 

that we have ahead of us. 

During the month a small team attended the 

Private Hospitals Association Safety and 

Quality Day. I also attended a session with 

Bentleys where we met with start-up 

companies that are attempting to develop 

products and services to improve all aspects 

of health and aged care services. This day 

also contained an informative presentation 

from Pat Sparrow, the national CEO of Aged 

and Community Services Australia. 

The report that was compiled following our 

participation in the Grant Thornton and LASA 

CEO’s workshop has been submitted to the 

Royal Commission. 

Work continues on the Aged Care Quality 

Standards that replaced the old Standards 

and the team are continuing work on our own 

self-assessment document. The Board 

continue to review all our revised policies and 

additionally we have booked extra time with 

an external consultant specialist to assist us 

with the ongoing transition. 

Thank you to those residents and 

representatives who have returned a signed 

copy of the Charter of Aged Care Rights and 

the CCHS Charter of Resident and 

Representative Responsibilities. Please 

make the time to review them and it would 

assist greatly if you could sign them and 

return when convenient. 

This month we welcomed Luke Myers our 

new Clifton Medical Practice manager, 

please make him feel welcome and introduce 

yourselves when you see him around. You 

can learn a bit more about Luke in his article 

further on in the newsletter. 

Upcoming in training, we are continuing with 

our mandatory training sessions via our 

online training portal and have onsite 

sessions scheduled on CPR, First Aid, and 

Hand Hygiene, Responding to Fire and other 

emergencies and live fire extinguisher 

training. 

Don’t forget our AGM is coming up on 

Wednesday 16th October at 7pm, please 

RSVP to the office on 46973735 by 

Wednesday 9th October. 

You will all have read or heard the news 

about the severity of the Flu Season. It is not 

too late to be vaccinated with the Flu 

vaccination, if you have not already done so 

please contact the Clifton Medical Practice or 

your preferred health care provider and book 

in. Also if you have been unwell with any flu 

like or gastro symptoms, please delay your 

visits until at least 48 hours after your 

symptoms have ceased. 

Thank you to everyone who had their say on 

the colour choices for the Nirvana Hostel 

renovations, the votes are in, colours chosen 

and ordered and we are planning the order of 

works. You may have noticed that some 

preparations have already commenced in the 

Nirvana courtyard. 

Did you know that as a Registered Charity 

and Deductable Gift Recipient any donation 

you make to Clifton Co-Op Hospital Ltd over 

$2 is tax deductible? Consider making a 

donation today.  

Remember that the Toowoomba Triathlon 

Club have made us the charity beneficiary of 

their upcoming Clifton Country Classic 

Triathlon on Sunday 13th October 2019, 

please support the event. 

Please “Like” our Clifton Community Health 

Services Facebook Page, we have gone past 

615 likes for the page 

Remember, a community working together 

with a common purpose can achieve 

anything. 

“Together we will continue to make a 

difference” Regards Brad 

General Manager-Brad Jones 
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It’s been a busy time in the finance 
office with auditors in attendance 
for their year end review, and the 
preparation of the Annual Report 
ahead of next month’s Annual Gen-
eral Meeting.  The Government 
have indexed the Residential Daily 
Fee in September, so keep an eye 
out for your letter from me advising 
your new fortnightly fee amount.  I 
have recently been on a short 
break with my family whale watch-
ing at Hervey Bay to celebrate a milestone birthday.   

We had a whale of a time! (Sorry, couldn’t help myself…). 

Finance Manager-Louise Shaw 

I’d like to introduce myself, my name is Luke 
Myers and I have taken over from Tammy 
Dickeson as the new Practice Manager of the 
Medical Practice. 

I was lucky enough to start the position 2 
weeks ago, and I am loving what this position 
has to offer so far. 

A little background on me. 

I live close by in Wyreema with my wife, who 
grew up in Allora and went to school right 
here at Clifton High School. We have 3 
children, two daughters aged 13 and 5 and 
we just welcomed our son about 5 weeks 
ago. 

Prior to coming to beautiful Clifton, I ran a 
large Medical Practice in Toowoomba which I 
managed for 12 months. Prior to this I was 
studying my Bachelor of Business at the 
University of Southern Queensland as a 
fulltime student. 

Whilst studying my wife and I ran a small in 
home pet sitting business that serviced 
Toowoomba and surrounds, but due to its 
growth we sold it at the end of 2016. 

I spent just over 12 years in the Australian 
Army as both an Infantry Solider and Medical 
Technician. My time in the defence force 
showed me almost all of Australia and a 
number of Deployments to East Timor, 
Solomon Islands, Iraq and Afghanistan. 

Whilst on deployments I worked as a Combat 
Medic in multinational Hospitals working with 
allied countries such as American, Canadian 
and English soldiers to name a few. 

I finished my Military career at Oakey Army 
Aviation centre as part of the Medical 
Management team. This is where my passion 
for medical management arose. I do have 
some Nursing and Paramedical experience 
behind me, but prefer to leave the Medical 
side of things to our fantastic Medical staff 
throughout the Co-Op Hospital.  

While I get myself more familiar with this 
wonderful facility, if you see me walking 
around Nirvana, Sunflower Lodge or the 
Nursing home, please don’t hesitate to stop 
and have a chat. 

I look forward to meeting all the great staff 
and patients here in Clifton. 

Medical Centre Manager-Luke Myers 
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Lifestyle Award WINNER 

Thinking about becoming a 
volunteer? 

Give Jade a call 0400 404 490 

Hi everyone,  

Today I can’t believe I 

was planning our 

Christmas Parties. 

Melbourne Cup is just 

around the corner too. 

On a sad note we have 

a new resident 

representative - Anne 

passed away on the 

22nd of September and will be missed 

greatly. Max has kindly taken  over this role 

which I am sure Anne would have loved. 

I came back from a  conference last week 

where I was able to present to 200 people. 

Therapy in Action co presenting with the 

Bow & Curtsy aged care music program 

which have been regulars here in our facility. 

I also presented Advocacy and the 

diversional therapist which was well received 

by the audience. More excitingly I finally 

launched my research paper and am hoping 

it will help shape the future of diversional 

therapy practice for the Baby Boomers that 

have started to come into facilities like ours. 

Melbourne Cup is going to be a light lunch 

and live entertainment with the usual 

activities. So dust off your best outfit and 

come dressed to impress. 

Kind regards, Jade 

Lifestyle & Volunteer 

Coordinator—Jade Gilchrist 

Lifestyle Coordinator— Jade Gilchrist 

The  winner of the Lifestyle Award for 

August! Carol under the category of 

Excellence in Teamwork 

Congratulations Carol 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October Birthdays 
Jane      8th 

Robert  20th 

James   21st 

Max       28th 
 

Rest In Peace 

Archie G 

Anne K 

Clyde W 

John E 

Eunice B 

 

All welcome to attend the 

Celebration of Life Service 3rd 

Monday of each month 10:30am 

in the DT Building  
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Darling Downs Men's 

Group Visit 






